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PENSHURST C.E. 

PRIMARY SCHOOL

THIS WEEK’S NEWS
Dear Parents,

Another term has flown past and when we return after

the Easter break we will be into the Summer Term.

Many thanks to all those who have contributed to making

this term another successful one – despite what seems

to have been continual rain we have made it through and

the children continued to take part in some wonderful

learning opportunities. I really enjoy walking around the

school and seeing some of their amazing work. Well

done to all our pupils and to their teachers that work so

hard to make lessons engaging as well as inspiring.

The summer term is always a very busy one and the

office team will do their very best to keep you up to date

with events; please also use our website as the calendar

on the home page is regularly updated so is a good

reference point.

I hope that you will all enjoy a restful break; enjoy your

time with friends and family. Fingers crossed that the

weather improves – hopefully the sun will appear at

some point.

Enjoy your Easter eggs!

Sue Elliott,

Headteacher. 

Term 4 Week 6

Thursday 28th March 2024

STARS 
OF THE WEEK
Maple Class 

Theo for always giving his all.

Annabelle for working hard with her 

writing.

Elm Class

Year 1 : In week 5 Sofia for working hard 

and this week’s star is Lina for excellent 

writing

Year 2 : In week 1 Poppy was the star 

for making a great effort with her 

reading. This week the award goes to 

Joseph for working hard in all subjects. 

Beech Class

Year 3: Gilbert for excellent DT work

Year 3 : Leo for working hard across the 

curriculum 

Year 4 : Matilda for excellent paired 

reading work. 

Year 4: Luca for amazing work and 

determination. 

Oak Class

Year 5 : Week 5 George for amazing 

math's work and this  week the two 

winners of the award – Chloe and Ava 

for great team work in DT. 

Year 6: Week 5 William for descriptive 

writing and this week Aubyn is the 

winner for his creative thinking. 



DIARY DATES
Monday 15th April

First day of Term 5

Tuesday 23rd and Thursday 25th April

Parent consultations – face to face in 

school

When we return after the Easter break 

pupils may wear summer uniform –

please check our website to find out the 

requirements. Please ensure all items are 

uniform are clearly named. 

On Sunday 7th April I will running the 

London Landmarks Half Marathon in aid 

of the Evelina Children’s Hospital – many 

thanks to those who have donated to my 

fundraising page. If you would like to 

make a donation please follow the link 

below.

Sue Elliott is fundraising for Evelina London 
Children's Charity (justgiving.com)

Term 4  Week 6

Friday 20th January 2023

PENSHURST C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Going for Gold

Many thanks to the PTA for organising an

exciting end to this term. The children all had

a wonderful time trying to catch eggs and

complete a sort of relay. Watching from my

office window it looked great fun – there was

a lot of laughter. Great determination was

shown as the rain did not deter the children

from their mission! Thank you to those of you

who gave sponsorship money for this.

The morning events were followed by a

problem solving Easter Egg Hunt. Great fun

was had by all – thank you to all the

volunteers and to Georgie Stober for such

great organisation. Happy Easter! Maple Class : Tilly, Theo, Njal Finley, Inara, 

Annabelle, Parker and Alina.

Elm Class: Elwyn, Imogen, Fergus, Elliot, Poppy, 

Sofia, Lina, Jacob, Rocky, Joseph, Freddie, Nate, 

Freida, Alfie, Isabella, Florence, Tabby & Annie

Beech Class : Gilbert, Max, Tilly, Amelia, Harry, 

Noelle, George, Leo, Zachary, Luca, Layla & Isla

Oak Class: Freddie, William, Aubyn, Oscar, Henry, 

George, Martha, Ava, Harriet, Emily & Chloe.

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/sue-elliott17

